
 

  
FOR RELEASE: May 23, 2022      

                  

BCPS, County officials to break ground for new addition, 
renovations at Pine Grove Middle School  

Ceremony marks official start of $43.2 million project 
 

What:  BCPS Superintendent Dr. Darryl L. Williams and Baltimore County Executive Johnny 

Olszewski will join members of the Board of Education of Baltimore County and the 

Baltimore County delegation in officially breaking ground for a new addition and major 

renovations project at Pine Grove Middle School. The $43.2 million project will provide 

nearly 20,000 more square feet of learning space, while boosting the school’s capacity 

by 222 seats. Designed to update and modernize the space within the 1974-era school, 

both internal and external improvements are expected to be completed by 2025.  

When:  Wednesday, May 25, at 9:00 a.m.  

Where:  9200 Old Harford Road, Baltimore  21234  

 

# # # 

    

Baltimore County Public Schools, the nation’s 25th largest school system, is focused on raising the bar 

and closing gaps to prepare our students for the future. Thanks to innovative and talented leaders, 

teachers, staff, and students, BCPS celebrates many honors. 
 

http://www.bcps.org/
https://teambcps.exposure.co/categories/honors

